
 
 
 

Practice Directions - No. 3 of 2000 
 
 
Uniform Civil Procedure Rules  
Part A 

Designation of Court Holidays - Supreme Court Registry 

Rule 976 of the Uniform Civil Procedure Rules provides that the Registry must be open on 
each day other than a Saturday, Sunday or court holiday. For the purposes of that rule, and 
in relation to the Supreme Court Registry, I designate the days following Christmas Day, up 
to and including New Year’s Eve, as court holidays. 

Part B 

The following Practice Directions have become redundant because of recent amendments 
to the Uniform Civil Procedure Rules. Accordingly, they are repealed.  

Practice Direction / 
Notification 

Table of Contents Comments 

10/1999 Uniform Civil Procedure Rules Repealed 

20/1999 Miscellaneous matters concerning 
Court documents Repealed 

23/1999 Uniform Civil Procedure Rules 1999 - 
Records Repealed 

(Paul de Jersey) 
Chief Justice 
22 August, 2000 

  
 


